ITS: Notice of not consulting shareholders via a ballot
On 03 Aug 2018, Vinacomin – Investment, Trading and Service Joint Stock Company announced Notice of not consulting shareholders via a ballot as follows:

On 19 Jul 2018, Vinacomin – Investment, Trading and Service Joint Stock Company sent the Notice No 494/TB-ITASCO to the State Securities Commission of Vietnam and Hanoi Stock Exchange on “consulting shareholders via a ballot” for adjusting, supplementing some contents at the Charter of the Company.
However, according to opinions of shareholders, the adjustments must be discussed and negotiated directly at the meeting. Therefore, Vinacomin – Investment, Trading and Service Joint Stock Company will not continue organizing consulting shareholders via a ballot and will organize an Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders to implement the above contents.
Meeting time: Sep of 2018.
Details for contents of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders will be sent by Vinacomin – Investment, Trading and Service Joint Stock Company to the State Securities Commission of Vietnam and Hanoi Stock and uploaded fully on the website of the Company.
